
  

          Item: AS: A-1 

COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS 
Tuesday, January 24, 2017 

 

 

SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF DEGREE TERMINATION – BACHELOR OF ARTS 

IN INTERDISCIPLINARY STUDIES, SOCIAL SCIENCE 
 

 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 

Request for approval to terminate the Bachelor of Arts in Interdisciplinary Studies, Social 

Science (45.0101).    

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

In order to consolidate enrollment and degree production, this program will merge with the 

degree in Interdisciplinary Studies Arts and Humanities. The new combined degree has 

separate concentration for arts and humanities as well as social sciences.  All of the students in 

this degree program will be notified of the change by email and moved into the combined 

Interdisciplinary Studies Arts and Humanities degree.   

 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 
If approved, degree will terminate June 30, 2017 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 

The courses required in the program are required courses in other degree offerings in 

departments across the college, so the loss of the degree will not result in a loss in faculty, 

courses, student enrollment, or other resources.  
 

Supporting Documentation:  Program Termination Form      

 

Presented by:  Dr. Russell Ivy, Associate Provost for Programs and Assessment 

 Dr. Heather Coltman, Dean of the Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters 

 

Phone: 561.297.2353 

            

 








